BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD
BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of January 11,1962
Present were: Fe DeRouin

H. Richardson
Mr. Norman Grossman, representing Campenelli Bros., was
present, Mr., Grossman stated that some roads were completed
and that a sum of money was being held in escrow for the
" completion of all roads and sidewalks by various banks,
such as the Boston Five Cent Savings Bank. Mr. Grossman
stated that he would send us three letters giving the
Bellingham Planning Board the following information:

The homes and lots numbers that should have a
release on,

A letter stating the amoung of money that is being
held in egrow for the completion of the terms in the
covenant,

Another letter would he sent to the PlanningBoard
giving the date that the covenant was registered,

Mre. W. Arcand, Supt., of Highways was also present and
said that he would send the Bellingham Planning Board

a letter estimating the cost for the completion of

the roads and sidewalks in Wethersfield.

This meeting was not a legal meeting because there were

only two Blanning Board Members present.



